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WALABANBA DRILLING RESUMES 
 

 

 
 
Further to its ASX release of 27 July, Todd River Resources Limited (ASX: TRT) is pleased to advise 
that drilling has now recommenced at its 100%-owned Walabanba Base Metal Project in the 
Northern Territory.  
 
All mechanical issues have been resolved and no impediments are seen to completing the drilling 
program during August. 
 
As previously advised, the program has been designed to test four strong geophysical targets, as 
outlined in the ASX release of 11 July.  
 
 
 
Paul E Burton 
Technical Director 
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